Kimberly Gibbons

From: Johnny Fortin <johnny@wimberlybuilders.com>
Sent: Friday, March 22, 2024 1:56 PM

To: Central Permitting

Subject: SFD2312-0235- 1120 nutgrass rd

SFD2312-0235
1120 nutgrass rd

We are changing electricians from Joseph Fredley #32169 1639 Farrell Rd, Sanford, NC 27330 to Mabrys
Electrical service 731 mabry rd angier nc 27501 Johnnie Mabry #15077u

Thanks,
Johnny Fortin
(919)710-7828

WIMBERLY BUILDERS



